
 
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

ROME 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
In view of the new measures adopted by the Decree of the 
President of the Council of Ministers of 24th October, 2020, the 
Embassy wishes to inform that from 2nd November, 2020, the 
official working hours of the Embassy will be: 
10.00am -4.00pm 
 
During this period, all Consular Services requests and queries 
will be communicated via email and telephone calls. 
Furthermore, note that appointments will be booked and 
communicated by the consular section on need basis. 
 
For emergency cases, the Embassy can be reached through the: 
 
Office lines:  06.8082717 
   06.8082718 
   06.8182714 
Emergency line Mobile: +393318684326 
Email: rome@mfa.go.ke and rome@embassyofkenya.it 
Consular Services: consular@embassyofkenya.it 
General Inquiry: info@embassyofkenya.it 
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